
Monthly Newsletter: November 2022 

A Message from your President 

November is the season of Thank-

fulness. As President of the Lititz 

Woman’s Club, I see so many rea-

sons for our club to be Thankful. 

The October LWC meeting at 

Listrak was a terrific way to begin 

gathering at our new “home.” I had 

many reports of the great space, the 

excellent program, and the consid-

erable number of members and 

guests. But beyond the brick and 

mortar, are the women who hold 

our club together and help LWC to 

grow. Of course, they are too nu-

merous to count as many ladies like 

to work behind the scenes. Thank 

you so much, Julie Meiskey who 

readily took on leadership of the 

November Board and the General 

meeting. Thank you to Chris Fake 

for helping as a “go between” 

Listrak and our Club. I know there 

were so many questions, and yet 

you didn’t get tired of finding the 

answers. Thank you, Beth Mack 

for emailing so many notices so 

that the club stays informed. More 

thanks to the committees who have 

their busy season now: Child 

Reach, Ways and Means, Conser-

vation. Your hard work is appreci-

ated by so many in our community. 

Thanks to other committees that are preparing for future activi-

ties. Club members, be sure to sign-on when there are calls for 

volunteers. We need lots of help to make our projects successful. 

We can be thankful that there are people in Lititz who help with 

difficult social issues. The program in November will show the 

need for assistance in our area. North Star Initiative was founded 

as a place for education and healing of sex trafficking workers. 

NSI helps to heal and restore women who have been in the sex 

trafficking trade. Please join us at the November meeting to hear 

this important information. I am on the mend after my leg sur-

gery. If all goes as I am planning, then I will attend the Novem-

ber meeting. I am confident I will see you in November so that I 

will be able “ to mingle with good people to keep my soul nour-

ished.”  

Connie McKane  

LWC president  

November 

Weds. Nov. 16 

Child Reach shopping at 

Target 

Mon. Nov. 21 

Board meeting at 6:00pm 

and program at 7:30 pm 

at Listrak 

 

Upcoming Events 



 

Hospitality 

Julie Meiskey  

For November we have Deb 

Grube and Janet Ross as our 

Greeters. Our Hostesses are Al-

ice Samuel, Lucy Norton, and 

Barb Ferguson. Please stop by to 

enjoy some good snacks, a drink 

and to greet these nice ladies! 

We just love our new location!!  

 

Digital and Social Media 

Karen Edlund and 

Julie Meiskey 

Please continue to read our web-

site at: 

lititzwomansclub.squarespace.com 

We also have a Facebook page and 

Instagram so check out those sites, 

too.  Please let Julie or me know if 

there is something that you would 

like added to any of our sites.   

 

Conservation 

Lucy Norton and 

Bev Hosler 

On Saturday, October 15, the 

Conservation Committee cleared 

the flowers from Lititz Square . 

The flowers had grown beautiful-

ly all through the hot and dry 

summer. Thank you again to 

Donna Felton for her generous 

donation of the flowers that she 

made in memory of her father 

Charles Edson. The ladies who 

came for clean-up had a big task 

ahead of them, but they worked 

hard and succeeded in removing 

the summer flowers and were 

able to plant some yellow chry-

santhemums and purple asters to 

add fall color to the Square. 

Mike and Jerry from the park 

were a big help to us. We now 

look forward to the spring when 

we will meet to choose new 

flowers and colors to brighten 

the center of Lititz.  

International  and 

Public Affairs 

Elaine Bair 

Please continue to bring in your 

used old glasses. Any questions 

contact Alice Samuel. Don't for-

get to vote Tuesday, 

November 8.  

Program 

Cathy Doremus 

The November meeting will fea-

ture Steph Long from North Star 

Initiative, which owns and oper-

ates The Harbor, a restoration 

home and program for female 

sex-trafficking survivors in 

Lititz.   The Harbor is a safe, lov-

ing home providing resources 

and support for survivors.  Their 

goal is for each survivor to leave 

The Harbor fully restored so she 

can return to the community and 

enjoy a life of sustained inde-

pendence.  To assist in this goal, 

you are invited to make a dona-

tion that evening of personal care 

items or gift cards from Target or 

Giant.  For a complete listing of 

their needs, please see the web-

site at northstarinitiative.org.   
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Arts and Social 

MJ Ember and 

Geri Kull 

SAVE THE DATES: Our very 

own Geri Kull will be leading 

Yuletide Tours at Wheatland at 

the beginning of December. We 

will have two opportunities for 

you to tour the site of James Bu-

chanan's home – the only U.S. 

President from Pennsylvania. 

Those dates are Thursday, De-

cember 1st and Wednesday, 

December 7th – both dates at 

11:00 AM. The cost of a ticket is 

$17.00. To reserve your space on 

one of the tours, go to the web-

site www.LancasterHistory.org. 

Click on the “VISIT” link. Scroll 

to the bottom of the General Ad-

mission section to “Learn More 

about Yuletide at Wheatland”. 

Then click on “Purchase Tickets 

online” and follow the directions. 

If you would like to sign up and 

are having difficulty, you can 

contact Geri Kull at 

mkull50@yahoo.com or 717-341

-3371. We have decided NOT to 

organize lunch plans for the 

groups due to everyone’s busy 

schedules at this time. But feel 

free to make your own plans for 

eating out.  

 

Also save the date of Wednes-

day, December 14th for the re-

vival of our holiday Christmas 

luncheon. This will be held for 

the first time at the Listrak build-

ing. Since we are in a new loca-

tion, details have not yet been 

finalized. Stay tuned for details 

at the November meeting and the 

December newsletter.  

Hope everyone has a great 

Thanksgiving in 2022.  

 

 

Home Life 

Phyllis Frankhouser 

and 

Linda Miskinis 

The committee met and assem-

bled 92 'turkey' favors to be do-

nated to Pleasant View Retire-

ment community for the Thanks-

giving holiday. All seven UDS 

Christmas gift wrapping posi-

tions at Park City have been 

filled. If you would like your 

name to be added to the stand-by 

list please call Phyllis Frank-

houser, 626-4200.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Correspondence and 

Remembrance 

Deann Buffington 

If you know of any member who 

should get a card and/or note for 

any reason, please contact Deann 

at 717-413-1814 or 

dbuff@ptd.net.  
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Child Reach 

Marianne Sullivan, 

Brenda Crosby and 

Bette Ranck 

The Child Reach Committee 

thanks Shirley Flickinger 

(appearing as Mrs. Potato Head) 

and Amy Hamilton (as a War-

wick Cheerleader) for represent-

ing us and LWC in the Lititz 

Trunk or Treat, held on October 

18th.  The event was attended by 

dragons, sharks, witches, prin-

cesses, and all manner of other 

little creatures, accompanied by 

their parents. Great fun for eve-

ryone! 

Please mark your calendars 

now.  The Child Reach Christ-

mas Project welcomes your help 

at these events: 

 

Shopping at Target Wednesday, 

November 16.  Sign up to shop 

on Sign-Up Genius.  Beth Mack 

will be sending our the sign-up 

link on or about November 7th.  

Towels and Toiletries assembly 

and Wrapping Day - Tuesday, 

December 6 at Listrak. Sign up 

to assemble Towel and Toiletry 

bags and/or to Wrap gifts for ap-

proximately 100 children.  

 

Child Reach(toiletries) 

Julie Meiskey 

Your response to our need of 

Toiletries for Child Reach was 

spectacular. Thank you so much 

for all you brought in for this 

cause. I was so worried we 

would not have enough since we 

are doing 64 families. I should 

know better; you ladies are just 

amazing. When there is a need 

you fulfill the request with tre-

mendous response. At this point, 

we have enough toiletries to give 

each family in a bag. Thanks 

again from the bottom of my 

heart for your generosity.  

 

 

 

Archives 

Julie Meiskey 

The LWC Scrapbook for 2021-

2022 will be at the November 

meeting. Try to stop by at the 

table in the back of the room to 

check it out  

 

Fourth of July 

Lisa Gleason,  

Ronnie Sakamoto and 

Amy Hamilton 

At this time we have nothing to 

report. Our Committee will meet 

in February.  

 

 

Education 

Beth Sahd and 

Katherine Clark 

At the November 21st meeting, 

the Education Committee will 

host the November Senior of the 

Month, Bridget Kline. We are 

happy to have the opportunity to 

honor this young lady and share 

her accomplishments with you. 

We invite you to welcome her 

and her family as you arrive at 

the meeting.  
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Ways and Means 

Laurie Grove and 

Amy Hamilton 

Hi Ladies! Here is what’s hap-

pening in November and Decem-

ber.  

What to bring to the November 

meeting: Lots of checks to pur-

chase tickets for the following! 

 • Sei Catering (Pick up is De-

cember 1st). We have a goal of 

selling 700 – Lisa Gleason will 

be collecting money at the No-

vember meeting. You can also 

pick up tickets at her home. 

Please reach out to her at 717-

587-9158  

o Volunteers to help with Sei Ca-

tering Pick-up! Please let Lisa 

know ASAP is you are willing to 

help. She will have a volunteer 

signup sheet available at the No-

vember meeting  

 

 

 

 

 

• Fashion Show (December 3rd – 

Lititz Springs Inn and Spa) – Sue 

and Deann will be there at the 

November meeting selling tick-

ets. Please contact Sue or Deann 

with questions: Sue Pirolli (267-

980-4363); Deann Buffington 

(717-413-1814)  

•Trivia Night – (January 21st at 

Lititz Springs Inn and Spa) – Pa-

tricia and Chris will be there sell-

ing tickets at the November 

meeting. Questions: Please con-

tact Patricia Kline (717-371-

1240) 

 • Salad Works Tickets – Tickets 

are limited, so pick up yours at 

the November meeting! $10.00 

each!  

Additional Items:  

• Thank you to MJ Ember for 

coordinating the Boscov’s Day! 

We brought in over $250! 

 • Please do consider contributing 

to some of our smaller fundrais-

ers – every dollar counts! • 

Knight & Day/Park City Diner: 

Don’t forget, every time you visit 

Knight & Day or Park City Din-

er, let them know you are with 

Lititz Woman’s Club! A portion 

of your bill will be donated back 

to the club.  

Trivia Night on Saturday, 

January 21, 2023  

Put on your thinking cap….as we 
will once again be gathering at 
the Lititz Springs Inn for cock-
tails, food and TRIVIA!  Doors 

open at 6:00 PM for cash bar and 
food purchases from a special 
event menu and the Trivia games 
start at 7:00 PM.  
Event is open to everyone, not 

just club members, so invite fam-

ily and friends to create a team of 

4-8 players.  (Please note - we 

cannot accept reservations for 

any more than eight to a 

team).  Once you have your 

team, contact Patricia to register 

and purchase tickets at $12 per 

person.  There will be four 

rounds of trivia with door prizes 

given away in between each 

round and a very special grand 

prize for the winning team! 

I will be selling tickets at the 

LWC General Meeting on 11/21 

and 12/12 but you can also con-

tact me at:  

Patricia Kline 

pekline.pk@gmail.com  

717-371-1240 

We are in need of gift cards to 

give away as door prizes during 

the trivia rounds.  If you are able 

to donate or solicit a $10 or $15 

gift card from a coffee shop/

restaurant/salon etc.  Please bring 

it to one of the meetings or mail 

to Patricia Kline 742 Breezy 

Way, Lititz PA 17543.  Thank 

you for your support!  
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LWC’s Winter Snow & Glow Holiday Fashion Show Brunch  

Saturday, December 3, 2022 

Lititz Springs Inn and Spa Ballroom 

Show and Brunch Cost: $30.00 

Doors open at 9:30 a.m. Brunch begins at 10:00 with the show at 11:00. 

LWC members and some tots will be modeling fashions from the following Lititz shops: Cle-

mintine’s, Heavenly Soaps and Scents, MinD’s Boutique, Tiger’s Eye, and Touch of Taste. Also, 

all stores and the Lititz Springs Inn and Spa will offer items for our raffle. All proceeds from the 

fashion show benefit the Lititz community and beyond. 

Menu 

Yogurt (Fruit and/or Granola for Toppings) 

Savory Breakfast Casserole: Spinach, Cheese, and Egg Frittata 

and 

Sweet Breakfast Casserole: Apple French Toast with Syrup 

Sausage Patty and Bacon 

Coffee, Tea, or Ice Tea 

Note: If you have any dietary restrictions, please be in touch with Deann at 717-413-1814 or 

dbuff@ptd.net.  

A cash bar will also be available with an assortment of favorite breakfast cocktails and other 

wines and spirits.   

Please send the reservation form--no later than November 25--to Deann Buffington, 6 Pinewood 

Avenue, Lititz, PA 17543. Place your reservation and that of any guest(s).  If you have additional 

guests, please record names below or on the back. The check is payable to Lititz Woman’s Club. 

In addition, please let Deann know names of those with whom you wish to sit.  

_____________________________________________________________ 

Name ___________________________________________________   

Guest ___________________________________________________ 

Guest ___________________________________________________    



“Mingle often with good people to keep 

your soul nourished!” 

PAGE 7 

PO Box 151 

Lititz, Pa 17543 

    


